
WESTERN BCA ELECTION RESULTS 
Congratulations to our newly elected Western BCA members! The following individuals were 
elected during last Sunday's meeting: 

Members at Large: 

●​ Michael Deitchman 
●​ Mike Crystal 
●​ CarlaJean Beers 
●​ Autumn Frampton 

Board of Directors: 

●​ Jackson McDonald 
●​ Ed Slade 
●​ Chris Nordling 

Secretary: 

●​ Julie Sechrist-Fraser 

Treasurer: 

●​ Sue Leger 

Thank you to all who participated in the election process. These individuals will help guide 
Western BCA in promoting the sport of billiards in the Pacific Northwest and supporting our 
members. 

For more information, contact secretary@westernbca.org. 
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